Pfc. Robert L. Bock, 17199786 9911 TSU SGO Det.1 MSSS, St. Louis, 2, Missouri

Dear Ere. Bock:

Dr. Allen just dropped into the office for a few minutes on his way to basketball practice. He had been in Topeka all day and just made it back. He asked me to write and tell you that today they are enrolling in the 12 week term. If you enter either one, two, or three weeks late you can still get enough hours and will be eligible for varsity sports.

Dr. Allen will write to you later when he has time but he wanted to tell you about the enroll-ment.

Sincerely,

Lela Mings, Secretary